

Burwell Village College Primary School The Causeway Burwell Cambridgeshire CB25 0DU

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern

4th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,





Thursday 14th November 2024 Let's rock with Pudsey and fundraise!

Children in Need 2024 is just around the corner and we have decided to join in the fun. We are asking for all children and adults in our school to get involved and help this wonderful charity. On this day, children are invited to come into school dressed as a rock star. This could be from simply wearing some rock 'n' roll jeans and a t-shirt...to dusting off a leather jacket or wearing a wig or bandana!

To make it easier we ask everyone to support this wonderful charity by donating on the following link https://www.justgiving.com/page/burwell-primary-2024

We will also be using Children in Need Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the issues facing young people across the UK, and how the money we raise can help.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you will have fun helping us raise lots of money for Children in Need.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Bradley

Reception Teacher, PSHE Lead

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01638 613103

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.